Webwork for Math 200

September 2, 2013

1 Getting started

e You need a campus-wide login (CWL).

e Go to https://webwork.elearning.ubc.ca/webwork2/. You will see
a long list of courses with a login button next to each one. Scroll down
to MATH200-ALL_2013W1 and click on the login button next to it.
Use your CWL to log in.

e Once you log in, you'll see the list of problem sets currently open, and
you can start working on them.

Please note that every webwork assignment closes at 11:59pm on the due
date (which will generally be Sunday night), and individual extensions are
absolutely not possible. The first one (Homework 1) is due on Sunday
September 15. The correct answers appear the following morning.

2 General guidelines

Once you click on the problem set, you will see the list of problems from this
assignment. To see a problem and try it, click on it’s number. You can try
the problems in any order.

Read each problem carefully, and work out the solution on a piece of
paper. When you are ready, type in your answer. You can try each problem
as many times as you like.

To the right of the problem set you will see hints on how to type in the
answers. Use the "preview answers” button to check if you have typed in
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what you meant to type in for each answer. Note that all questions are
created individually for you, so guessing or copying friends’ answers is not
likely to help.
Here is the link where you can see the complete list of functions
and notation that webwork understands:
http://64.119.180.69/webwork_system_html/docs/accepted.html
(This link also appears in the box to the right of each problem set in
Webwork)

3 Getting a paper copy

Once you click on a problem set, above the list of problems, there is a link
“Download a hard copy of this homework set”. This allows you to download
and print a PDF file with your homework set, so that you can print it and
think about the problems away from the computer or internet connection.

4 Getting help

For getting help with the mathematics, it is best to visit your professor’s
office hours (or e-mail the professor if your professor allows it).
For questions about technicalities with webwork, there will be the Piazza
forum, for which you can sign up at piazza.com/ubc.ca/winterterm12013/math200
If you try a problem many times, and are convinced that your answer is
right and typed in correctly, but the system still marks it wrong, you can
try ”e-mail instructor” button — this will send all the information about your
problem to the TA. Please do not abuse this feature.



